SUMMER NEWSLETTER

SERVE MOSES LAKE

CURRENT HAPPENINGS

The time has arrived!

We have exciting news to share!!! In September 2023 at our Donor and Volunteer Appreciation
Celebration, we reflected on fifteen years of outreach ministry to the Moses Lake community.
We announced we were working towards a refreshed mission and vision by seeking affiliation with a

national organization JOIN US! called Love in THURSDAY, JULY 18 The Name of 7:00 P.M. TO 8:30 P.M. Christ. Since September, ΑT we have **GENERATIONS** been **CHURCH** intentionally 431 E BROWN AVE working towards this MOSES LAKE

time has
come for us to pause our current
operations so we can prepare to
relaunch later in 2024 as Love in
The Name of Christ of the
Columbia Basin.

goal. The

Effective June 7, 2024, we have paused client requests for assistance. Concentrating our focus and energy on rebranding will accelerate this transition. In

joining the Love in The Name of Christ movement, part of our new brand identity will reflect their core desire for unity and connectedness. Our new mission is to mobilize local churches to transform lives and

communities in the name of Christ, because their vision is of a world where Christian churches, regardless of

denomination, are united in purpose and fully engaged in actively living out their faith by lovingly serving people in need in the communities we serve. We can't wait to tell you more about our plans and lean into our future together! Plan to join us Thursday, July 18 from 7:00 – 8:30 pm.



We are hosting a vision casting and town hall so you can hear firsthand a more detailed plan for our transition, how churches participate and what relaunching as Love in the Name of Christ of the Columbia Basin will look like.

Reverand Dr. Daniel Walker, Developing New Affiliates Interim Director, with Love in the Name of Christ will be joining us.

Mark your calendars now to save Thursday, July 18, 2024, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at Generations Church located at 431 E Brown Ave in Moses Lake.

Refreshments will be served.

DONOR SHOUT-OUTS!

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!

We are constantly amazed at the incredible generosity of our community! Special thanks are owing Moses Lake Christian Academy and their students. They donated and served hot lunches to our homeless neighbors in March. The Menno-Mennonite Church sponsored a cleaning supply drive in April. For

the first time in our history, we have been able to share many items we have never been able to provide. It has been a joy to be able to distribute these generously given items! In May, Eric Daniel organized a drive with Moses Lake Industries who went all out with a donation of 433

items! Great job and many thanks!

During our time of pause, we continue to minister to our community and neighbors in need through our local ministry and service partners by sharing generously donated resources. Thank you for making this possible!

Follow us on Facebook or at our website at www.servemoseslake.com for more event information, updates and our relaunch date.

SERVE MOSES LAKE P.O. Box 548 Moses Lake, WA 98837